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Dear Parents 

I hope you and your children have managed to spend some valuable time together over the school summer 

break and made precious memories to treasure forever. I am looking forward to seeing all children and 

hearing their stories and news, about what they have been up to during the long summer break as they 

return to school. 

Over the last couple of days our school staff have been preparing classrooms and resources to welcome all 

children back to school. I am so looking forward to working in partnership with you, welcoming children back 

to school and supporting them in their learning journey. 

We continue, alongside yourselves to encourage the children to have extremely high aspirations for their 

future. Opportunities for them to work hard to develop the vital skills and knowledge to enable them to 

become the young people God wants them to be. 

St. Peter’s is truly a special place where we base everything we do on respect for all, where we live out our 

mission statement, “Together, One Family, One Community in Christ” and again this academic year we 

continue to base everything we do around the Gospel values, to ensure every child has the opportunity to 

grow, flourish and feel confident to take risks, make right choices and achieve well. 

We have a planned curriculum, which involves activities and opportunities for parents to come into school to 

celebrate achievement, join in with your child’s learning, fundraising activities and social events as a school 

family. Diary dates will be sent out next week so please look out for events that involve you and your child. 

As always we understand that, at times some families may need support and help, we are always here to 

support, care and help so please do not hesitate to contact me if you need to at any time. 

Please ensure children return to school daily and on time 8:30am, as children who are in school every day 

make progress and achieve well. 

Children must attend school in their correct school uniform, (during this hot spell children may wear their 

summer dresses). All children must have a school water bottle, which can be purchased from the school 

office. 

Throughout this autumn term, I will continue to keep your children, yourselves and your families in my 

prayers and ask you to keep, the school governors, myself and all the staff in yours so that we can look 

forward to a happy, fun filled education journey this term. 

 

God bless 

R Snee (Mrs)  

 

 


